
Self evaluation GLODE305 , spring 2017  

I find that that overall the course has gone well; the group has in general been engaged and 
committed as have the teachers. The students’ evaluations were very positive, commending both 
lectures in particular, bit also course readings and seminar activities. The students expressed a wish 
for more seminars, and here were also some  concerns raised about the length of the course; they 
found the course quite intensive and would have wished for the course to stretch over a longer 
period of time. Planning the next course the wish for more seminar-activities will be taken into 
consideration. When it comes to the comments that the course should have been longer, I agree 
with that claim: 10 credits/6 weeks is not much to cover the basics of gender analysis in a global 
context. An enlargement of the course would mean a reorganization of the entire study programme. 
My suggestion would be that we run the whole programme one round (i.e. until spring 2018) and 
evaluate it in its entirety, before starting a potential process of reorganization.  

 

 


